
 

 

 

 

Update: Implementation of salary increases for 2024/25  
 

The previous edition of the Informus refers (copy can be obtained from the PSA website www.psa.co.za 

or PSA Provincial Offices). 

 

The PSA previously reported that the employer could not implement the 2024/25-salary increase owing to 

administrative problems. Based on numerous enquiries from members, the PSA demanded that the 

employer must provide a concrete answer on when the salary increase will be paid. 

 

The PSA is pleased to announce that the supplementary salary run will be processed on 22 April 2024 

and the increase will be in employees’ bank accounts on 25 April 2024. 

 

The PSA takes this opportunity to thank members for the patience displayed in this regard. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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